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(as the word “meeting” is commonly defined). All other student organization and 
affiliated student organization activities 
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n. Whether and where cash will be handled at the event 
 

o. Additional events on campus and surrounding area 
 

p. Threat and risk information from other agencies 
 

The determination of security needs that will be charged to the organizing person or 
organization for any event shall not be based on the content or viewpoints anticipated to 
be expressed during the event, including the possible reaction to the content or 
viewpoints anticipated to be expressed during the event. As stated elsewhere in this 
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Anticipated 
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7. Any special event staffed with seven or more Department personnel and/or staffed in 
coordination with another law enforcement agency or contracted security service will 
conduct an event briefing with all oncoming personnel prior to posting at assignments. 

 
8. The on-duty Patrol Shift Supervisor must be notified of the event briefing time and location. 

 
9. Events staffed in coordination with another law enforcement agency, contracted security 

service, and/or volunteer event security must include a Federal Clery Act Compliance 
component as part of the event briefing to these individuals. 
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F. AFTER ACTION REPORT 
 

1. If an event operated under the guidance of a required Event Plan, the OIC for the event 
will conduct a debriefing at the end of the event with remaining personnel to review the 
successes of the operation and formalize feedback for improvements. 

 
2. Personnel with assignment durations that do not last to the conclusion of the event shall 

provide feedback, if any, when they conclude their assignment and sign out with the OIC. 
The OIC will include any feedback received in the debriefing. A completed After-Action 
Report must be submitted to the Deputy Chief of Police, no later than 


